
The Good Spirit School Division would like to gather feedback from families
about their experience with at-home learning and looking ahead to the fall. 

While we do not know yet what the school day will look like in September, we
are endeavoring to gain the perspective of parents and caregivers about what

needs to be considered in our planning.

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU!

For iPhone users: 
Open your camera,
point camera at QR

code, open the
website that pops up. 

For Android users: 
You may need to

download a QR Reader
app from the Google

Play Store.

Please consider taking the short survey by scanning the QR code below
or by clicking the link: Here

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/T8KTTPD?fbclid=IwAR2NLlgWXS1yIVuOUiivRJ4Z20zDnZlN9tx-WFJsPQf72ycVe6Ttmnzhn5k

